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Subj: Re: Follow up 
Date: 2/9/2006 11:51:36 AM Eastern Standard Time 
From: Elam2000 
To: Joe.Rosa@kcpl.com 
 
Joe, 
Thanks for the response. I may have been unclear in the request for the drawing. We are looking 
for any new drawings KCPL has with respect to the new or proposed circuit [re]configurations that 
will affect Blvd Brewery. I have the current construction drawing dated 8-29-05, but what is 
unclear is what has or is being proposed to be changed upstream to feed the site. There has 
been a change on KCPL's side that reflects our discussion of KCPL adding new circuits or 
reconfiguration of existing ones in preparation to service the area. 
 
I appreciate you taking the time to provide the information. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Greg 
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